
 

 

 
 

As new courses are developed, they go through a rigorous approval 
process to ensure that they meets needs of students, employers and 

other stakeholders.  Additionally all courses undergo a periodic review on 

a rolling basis to ensure their continuing currency and quality.  This 
process is managed through a planned schedule of approval events.  

Where courses are awaiting their turn in the approval cycle they are 
shown as 'subject to validation' and some fuller detail of the course may 

not yet be available.  As soon as the new award is validated, full details 
are provided through the detailed Programme Specification being made 

available through the course webpages. 
 

If you have any queries about this course in the meantime, please contact 
our Enquiry Centre 

mailto:enquirycentre@cumbria.ac.uk

